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Regional Libraries Closed for MLK Holiday 

 

Pascagoula, MS_All branches of the Jackson-George Regional Library System will be closed on 

Monday, January 20, in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday. 

 

Although the physical branches will be closed, book drops will remain available for returning items. 

Patrons can continue to access a variety of online services, including renewals, placing holds, and free 

digital resources, by visiting our website at www.jgrls.org. 

Regular hours will resume on Tuesday, January 21. 

 

We invite you to take this day to honor and reflect on the legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. through 

learning and community engagement. For updates or additional information, please contact your local 

library or visit our website. 
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